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EXEMPTION FROM TRAVEL RESTRICTIONS 

April 1, 2020 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Hogan & Associates Construction, Inc. (“Hogan”) is a commercial general contractor 

headquartered in Centerville, Utah.  Hogan focuses on the construction of public projects 

including construction of public schools, work for counties and municipalities, such as work at 

the Salt Lake International Airport, as well as work for the State of Utah.  Hogan recognizes that 

such "public works construction" and "commercial construction" are part of the essential 

infrastructure of society and that the orders from the various health departments within the region 

of our projects have strongly encouraged such businesses to continue to operate, while taking 

measures to follow recommendations of the various orders and guidance issued by local and 

national government.  

Additionally, on March 28, 2020, the Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency 

(“CISA") provided "Guidance on the Essential Critical Infrastructure Workforce: Ensuring 

Community and National Resilience in COVID-19 Response" that defines Essential Critical 

Infrastructure and specifically includes construction operations. 

Within these parameters, Hogan remains operational and the ability of its workers to travel is 

essential to its continued obligation to provide service and support to the area’s public works 

projects, commercial construction projects and/or other "essential infrastructure". 

It is therefore respectfully requested that any Hogan employee or sub-contractor be allowed to 

continue in performing their necessary and essential work, including, but not limited to, 

transporting themselves to and from Hogan’s various jobsites and office headquarters. 

If you have any questions regarding the identity or status of this individual and his or her 

exemption from travel restrictions, please call me or Hogan's Human Resources Department at 

(801) 951-7000. 

Thank you for your courtesy and cooperation.  

Respectfully,  

Hogan & Associates Construction, Inc. 

 

Cristopher Hogan 

President/CEO 


